
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Royal Hobart Hospital 

Department of Critical Care Medicine  

12 and a half hour shifts 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) is continuing to engage with the 

Department for better compensation for nurses working 12-hour shifts that include 30 minutes of additional 

time. 

 

A difficulty has arisen from the fact that members return in their paper-based timesheets each week and 

therefore have limited time and wage records readily to hand. 

 

Given the need to access timesheet records held by the Department, the Tasmanian Industrial Commission has 

extended the time for the ANMF to file evidence in our case. 

 

As we continue to gather more information, the ANMF recommends that all members working 12 and a half 

hour shifts keep careful records, including keeping copies of each timesheet. 

 

If you would like to be part of assisting with the case, please let us know. 

 

We are particularly interested in the experiences of part-time employees who work extra shifts. We could really 

benefit from information from this group. 

 



 

 

 

 

We’ll keep you informed of developments and continue to seek your feedback. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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